UNIVERSITY OF COLORADO Boulder, Colorado MARK SCHREIBER Assistant Graduate Manager Athletic Publicity Director March 6, 1940 Mr. Forrest C. Allen Director Physical Education University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas Dear Mr. Allen: Frosty Cox has passed on to me your letter of March 4th requesting publicity material on the Colorado basketball team. I have already sent a rather complete file of pictures to Mr. Mc Bride of the Kansas City Star and to Mr. Carroll of the Journal-Post. Do you still desire additional pictures? I am sending you twenty mats under separate

I am sending you twenty mats under separate cover of the eight outstanding stars and of Coach Cox. I am also sending you information on the past season's results. If you need anything more, please wire me as I am leaving Boulder within the next week and I will be gone for several weeks.

Sincerely yours,

Mark Schreiber

MS: CH